

THE SCHOOL BOARD OF BROWARD COUNTY, FLORIDA

6600 West Sunrise Blvd • Plantation, Florida 33313 • Office; 754-322-4100 • Fax: 754-322-4185

Plantation Middle School
Dr. Sherri N. Wilson, Principal
754-322-4100
Nicole.s.wilson@browardschools.com
www.browardschools.com

The School Board of Broward County, Florida

Dr. Rosalind Osgood, Chair Laurie Rich Levinson, Vice Chair

Lori Alhadeff
Patricia Good
Debra Hixon
Donna Korn
Sarah Leonardi
Ann Murray
Nora Rupert

Dr. Vickie L. Cartwright Interim Superintendent of Schools

Annual Notice to Parents/Guardians (Right-to-Know)
Right to Request Teacher/Paraprofessional Qualifications

September 9, 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Our school district receives federal funds for Title I programs that are part of the *Every Student Succeeds Act* (ESSA) of 2015. One of the conditions for receiving these funds is to notify parents/guardians of their right to request and to receive information regarding the professional qualifications of their child's teacher and paraprofessionals.

By law, you have the right to ask for the following:

- Whether your child's teacher has met the Florida Department of Education (FLDOE) licensing and qualification criteria for the subject area(s) and grade level(s) in which the teacher provides instruction:
- Whether FLDOE requirements have been waived to allow the teacher to teach under emergency or other provisional status;
- The teacher's college major and the field of discipline or specialization for any advanced degrees/certifications held by the teacher;
- Whether your child is provided services by paraprofessionals and, if so, their qualifications; and
- Your child's level of achievement in each of the state academic assessments.

If you would like to receive any of the above information, please feel free to call 754-322-4100 and ask to speak to Mrs. Kimarya Carter-Martin for Plantation Middle School.

Thank you for your continued interest and involvement in your child's education.

Dr. Sherri N. Wilson, Principal